
 

 

NOTICES for Sunday 19th September 2021 
 
Today, Sunday 19 September 

11am Family Worship at St Antony’s Church 
4pm Messy Church at All Saints 

 

Saturday 25 September 
9am Parish Prayer Meeting (in church and online) 

  

Sunday 26 September 

9.30am Family Worship at All Saints 
11am Holy Communion at All Saints 

 
 

Donations  
We invite everyone to become a regular giver to All Saints Church. For cash and 

envelope offerings, there are collection plates by the door.  
 

Training Courses 
The Diocese of Southwark offers many excellent ministry courses for training and 

refreshment. These are shown in the mini booklets which you will find at the door, 
or ask the Rector. 

 
 

Volunteer(s) needed to organise Christmas Day Lunch 

We are asking for someone, or a couple, to volunteer to organise this year's lunch 
on Christmas Day. If this is something you would like to do, please can you let the 

wardens or Rosanne know admin@sanderstead-parish.org.uk as soon as possible. 
Mike Fixter and Sue Thomas 

Churchwardens 
 

 
Afghan Appeal – Croydon Refugee Centre 

Thank you for your generous donations so far. These have been delivered to the 
Refugee Centre. We will continue to accept items on behalf of the Centre. In 

addition to the previous list, we have been asked for the following: 
• Long life milk 

• Rice 
• Dried Lentils 

• Tins of sardines, tuna etc 

• Oats, 
• Tea 

• Wheelie suitcases 
• Rucksacks 

• Children’s backpacks for school 
• Men’s underwear – boxers 

• Decent casual shoes, trainers,  
• School shoes 

Donations can be delivered to the Rector’s Office Mon, Tues & Thurs 10am-2pm. 
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